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MANLY JAZZ FESTIVAL
During the recent October school holidays, our Senior Stage Band performed at the
inaugural Manly Jazz Festival.

Even though the festival had been downsized this year, we were very fortunate to have the
opportunity to perform and participate in the festival.

The students performed a wide variety of repertoire, from big band classics, jazz standards, funk
hits and even some original music with special guest singers Holly F, Nicola M. and Keona H. It
was great to see all the families come along to support the students, and then explore Manly after
their performance and enjoy many of the other jazz artists performing around Manly.

 

Well done to all of our student musicians, and we are looking forward to the next performance at
the upcoming Senior Ensembles Evening on Thursday 10 November.

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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